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County offers reward for info on road sign damage
(KNZA)--The Brown County Commission is offering a reward for information on
the recent rash of criminal damage to road signs in the county.

The Commission voted Monday to offer an up to $250 reward for information
leading to the arrest and conviction of the individual or individuals responsible.

Commission Chairman Rich Lehmkuhl suggested last week that a reward be
offered.

In other business, Lehmkuhl discussed a bridge located at 220th and Mulberry
Roads that is need of emergency repairs.

County Attorney Kevin Hill suggested the commission do an expedited bid letting
for the bridge, with a provision of expediting the start date as well.

Road and Bridge Secretary Tami Lehmkuhl will publish the bid letting
immediately.

Bids will be opened June 1, with a start date of June 15.

County Clerk Dawn Boyles discussed extending the hours of operation at the
county landfill on two weeknight evenings and closing on Saturdays.
Commissioner Bill Pollock said he would like to see the landfill open at least one
Saturday a month. Commissioner Lamar Shoemaker said he would like to look at
the number of customers being served each day.
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